
on Livestock Exports

Tell us what you think about the rules for exporting 
livestock – cattle, sheep, goats and deer. 

We are reviewing the rules to improve animal 
welfare and protect New Zealand’s reputation as a 
responsible exporter.

Submissions close on Wednesday 22 January 2020



Animal welfare matters
It’s important to animals, it’s important to people and it’s 
important to New Zealand. 

We want to hear from people affected by any changes to 
the livestock export rules and people interested in animal 
welfare. 

The review is looking at a wide range of options – from 
strengthening existing standards to a total or conditional 
ban on some or all parts of the livestock export trade.

How to have your say
Make a submission. Find out more.

Go to 	 www.mpi.govt.nz/livestock-consult

Phone 	0800 00 83 33

Email 	livestock.consult@mpi.govt.nz

Mail 	 Animal Welfare Policy
	 Ministry for Primary Industries
	 PO Box 2526
	 Wellington 6140

Submissions close on Wednesday 22 January 2020.


